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Christmas Carols 

 
The singing of the Christmas carols, an annual event for the last seven years, has attained to a high pitch of 
popularity, and secured an audience of 600 or 700 persons on Tuesday evening, the capabilities of the hall 
being taxed to the uttermost, and numbers turned away. 
 
In consequence of this the carols were repeated on the succeeding night. 
 
Salisbury and Winchester Journal and General Advertiser, 21 December 1872 
 


